
Submission. 
 
As a group of concerned citizens that have grave concerns for the future of the Menindee 
Lakes System and Barwon/Darling River, we felt it necessary to document some history of 
the River and Lakes into a booklet. 
This booklet maps the demise of the Darling a river and Menindee Lakes. 
It shows the reduction in River flows that are attributed to over extraction of water by too 
many irrigation farms being developed North of the Menindee Lakes in NSW and Qld. 
 
The Murray Basin Plan does not provide for a full recovery of Rivers and Lakes within the 
Basin but rather it adds to the demise of many Rivers and Lakes. 
 
Please accept this document and our booklet as our submission to this Senate Committee. 
 
Darryn Clifton 
Broken Hill, Menindee Lakes: WE WANT ACTION 
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